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I oppose hb 2025. Oregonians already pay a lot in state taxes. A lot of families are 

struggling to get by and just put food on the table. Instead of taking more money in 

taxes, the state should think about ways to budget the taxpayers money that they 

already have. More taxes will do nothing except hurt Oregonians. 


